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Our 4th Annual Art From The Heart was a huge
success. It was held at the Paradise Plaza in the

Miami Design District on Saturday, April 24. We
had over 300 guests who attended a night with

art, entertainment, food and drinks. THANK
YOU to all the artists who participated. Art from

the heart would not have happened if it wasn't
for all of you. Secondly, FRC would like to thank

Jack Daniel's for being our liquor sponsor, DJ
Enrique for your DJ services, Massage Envy

(South Miami, Brickell, Country Walk) for your
generous swag bags, Knighted Gaming for your

casino tables, and of course all the restaurant
vendors. Your setup and presence made the

venue look absolutely beautiful. We would also
like to thank Kimmy. B from Hits 97.3 for being
our wonderful honoree for the evening.  Thank
you for constantly supporting and believing in
FRC and our children. AND to all of our guests,
our agency is extremely lucky to have so much
support from each and every one of you. Thank
you, thank you, thank you! See you at our next

ART FROM THE HEART in 2022. 
 

 

ART FROM THE HEART



We're participating in the myWalgreens
donation program! You can donate your

myWalgreens cash rewards to Family
Resource Center now thru 08/31/21. To

learn more about the myWalgreens program
visit walgreens.com/mywalgreens. Help

communities you care about!

 

Father's Day is just around the
corner! Don't forget to use

smile.amazon.com to purchase
your gifts while giving back to

Family Resource Center. Shop for
a purpose!

 

Thank you so much to Kendra Scott and her
team at Mizner Park and Brickell City Center

for teaming up with our agency. We would
also like to thank everyone who purchased

items during our 'Shop For A Cause'
weekend. We appreciate all your support!

 

If you're interested in abstract art pieces, you can schedule an appointment
with Melissa at mvera@frcflorida.org to check out over 150 pieces. Thank

you to Peter Tracy for donating his artist wife, Jane Tracy's beautiful work.



UPCOMING EVENTS

THURSDAY,
JUNE 17

SATURDAY,
JULY 31

SATURDAY,
AUGUST 14

SATURDAY,
OCTOBER 2


